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Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "South Carolina law, passed in 2007, prohibits our state from 
complying with Real ID, and the governor's office will continue to follow that law.  State officials, however, will meet 
with the Department of Homeland Security to discuss the security of South Carolina driver's licenses and 
identification cards in order to make sure our citizens are not inconvenienced by any federal mandate."
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